
Script of Dr. Block's April 14, 2022 Video Message

Hello Livingston Public Schools Community this is Matt Block, Superintendent of Schools.

I wanted to share a quick video message today as we head into Spring Break, 2022.

First, some exciting news, I wanted to inform the community that, barring an unforeseen
emergency in the next month, we plan to use our one remaining Snow Day, on Friday, May 27,
2022. This will allow all members of the Livingston Public Schools Community to enjoy a four day
Memorial Day Weekend this year. Please mark your calendars, since again, we are planning for
the Livingston Public Schools to be closed for students and staff on Friday, the 27th of May, 2022.

Second, I just wanted to express how excited we are to have the wind at our sails and to have
such amazing forward momentum. Thanks to our outstanding home and school partnership and
the amazing hard work and talent of our LPS educator team, school feels like school again.

On this beautiful, sunny, Thursday we can’t help but realize we are heading into the home stretch
of the school year with even better days to come. If you are celebrating a holiday over break,
Happy Holidays. Most of all, I wish you all time with family and friends, and the opportunity to rest,
rejuvenate, and enjoy.

We look forward to welcoming you all back to the Livingston Public Schools on Monday, April 25th.

Thank you.


